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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 Happy Second Sunday of Lent! It is nice to see so many of you all back 
at mass! What a Blessing and joy to see everyone. Please plan on arriving early 
to get a seat. With social distancing you can no longer just walk in. Plan ahead 
and welcome back!
		  I have jury duty this week. You know the drill, I will have to call 
in the night before to see if I have to report. Hopefully no masses will have to 
be cancelled this week. If for some reason it does, I thank you in advance for 
understanding. 
	 LA County has given the green light for schools to slowly reopen. Please 
keep Holy Trinity School in your prayers as we slowly begin the process of 
bringing our students back on campus. It will not happen all at once but will be 
a gradual process. The safety of everyone will be our utmost priority.
	 This weekend at the noon mass the RCIA candidates will be with us. 
They are moving so very close to receiving their Easter Sacraments. Please 
keep this group of young adults in your thoughts and prayers.
	 More and more people are slowly getting the long awaited vaccine. I 
have not received it yet as of now. I will wait my turn like everyone else. 
Cutting in line would not be a good thing for a priest or any of us to do. Let us 
all continue to be patient and trust that God is with us every step of the way. 
Things are looking better every day. Slowly we will get there together.
	 How are you doing on your Lenten Journey? Have you gone to 
confession yet? Do not wait, the time to come home is now! We are here to 
serve you. May God Bless you all.
Go To Confession!
Come to Mass!
A Blessed Lent,
Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the First Sunday of 
Lent was $10,378.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy 
Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Trained adults can take steps to prevent 
suspicion. The Protecting God’s Children 
program is in place to raise awareness about 
behaviors of adults that may indicate a threat 
to the safety of children and young people. 
Through this program, trained adults learn 
how to prevent abuse from happening, in 
part by taking steps to eliminate suspicious 
behaviors, such as being alone with a young 
person. Creating a culture of openness 
and transparency goes a long way towards 
alleviating concerns of inappropriate behavior 
by adults, and helps children feel safe in their 
environment.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL 
LOS DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: 
canten, oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes 
de las siete a nueve de la noche en la escuela.

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

         Our Spiritual Father – Saint Joseph

Our heavenly Father has had only one saint to 
represent him on earth. Hence He bestowed 
everything He could on that favored saint, and 
equipped him with all he needed to be his worthy 
representative.
-St. Peter Julian Eymard

This holy man (St. Joseph) had such towering dignity 
and glory that the Eternal Father most generously 
bestowed on him a likeness of his own primacy.
		  -St. Bernardine of Siena

Inspired by the Gospel, the Fathers of the Church 
from the earliest centuries stressed that just as St. 
Joseph took loving care of Mary and gladly dedicated 
himself to Jesus Christ’s upbringing, he likewise 
watches over and protects Christ’s Mystical Body, 
that is, the Church.

                                       -St. John Paul II

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph - join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each month at 6:30pm (online).Email 
HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


